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Statement of continued support by the Chief Executive Officer (CEO)

Please provide a statement of your company's chief executive expressing continued support for the Global
Compact and renewing your company's ongoing commitment to the initiative and its principles (Please include
name and title of the chief executive at the bottom of the statement).

STATEMENT OF CONTINUED SUPPORT

The NTUC Income Insurance Co-operative Limited is a social enterprise established by the Labour Movement
to serve the people of Singapore. NTUC Income takes our role as corporate citizen seriously and
wholeheartedly embraces the 10 principles of the UN Global Compact in our business policies. Our board and
management fully support our actions and commitment related to the protection of human rights, good
labour practices, sustainable decisions for the future of the environment, and the fight against bribery and
corruption, and endorses the future priorities and specific targets we set out in our report.

Our effort and progress on these principles are summarised in the report and we are committed to following
them up with continued improvement for the future.

Ly’nette Ang

Senior Vice-President
Corporate Social Responsibility

1 October 2012




